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PROVIDENCE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 

Dear Providence Christian Academy family and
supporters,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior,
Jesus Christ! We are thril led to share with you
the incredible journey of how God's unwavering
love and providence have been showered upon
the establishment of the Academy. As we
embark on this mission to nurture young minds
and hearts in the light of God's Word, we want
to take a moment to reflect on the numerous
ways in which Jehovah Jireh, our God who
provides, has worked miracles in our midst.

Dedicated Workers Embracing Sacrifice

Our heartfelt gratitude goes out to our devoted
workers who have labored tirelessly beyond
their regular hours, often well into the night, to
prepare and clean our classrooms, common
areas, and the campus. The unwavering
commitment and sacrifice of the men and
women of Providence Moldovan Baptist Church
reflect the very essence of selflessness and
dedication that our school aims to instil l  in our
students. Their hard work echoes the words of
Colossians 3:23: "Whatever you do, work at it
with all your heart, as working for the Lord."  

Vibrant Youth Painting the Path Forward

The vibrant youth from the Providence
Moldovan Baptist Church community have been
actively involved in the transformation of our 
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gymnasium. Their creative energy and willingness to contribute are bringing life and color to
our school environment. In 1 Timothy 4:12, we are reminded, "Don’t let anyone look down on
you because you are young, but set an example for the believers in speech, in conduct, in
love, in faith and in purity." The youth have also been of vital assistance in helping with
cleaning and preparing classroom spaces.

Furnishings From God's Abundant Storehouse

Witnessing the generosity of God through the provision of furnishings has left us humbled
and awestruck. Through the demolition of an elementary school in Springfield, God has
blessed us with a treasure trove of essentials - student desks, teacher desks, classroom
chairs, library tables, shelving, cafeteria tables, cubbies, carpets, storage units, and so much
more. Truly, our Heavenly Father knows our needs before we even ask, echoing Matthew 6:8:
"Your Father knows what you need before you ask Him."

Overcoming Obstacles Through Faith and Prayer

While our path has been paved with blessings, we have also faced challenges along the way.
The initial concerns expressed by the local school committee regarding our curriculum gave
us an opportunity to stand firm in our faith and seek God's guidance. Through prayers and
perseverance, we navigated this challenge with grace. As Romans 8:31 assures us, "If God is
for us, who can be against us?"

Triumph of Prayer, Faith, and Unity

In a recent turning point, we witnessed a triumphant victory of prayer, faith, and unity.
Through written support from local pastors, legal assistance from Liberty Counsel, and
fervent prayers, our application to open the Academy was met with approval from the local
school committee. A special meeting held on July 31 resulted in a favorable outcome. Psalm
118:23 reminds us, "This is the Lord’s doing; it is marvelous in our eyes."

Continuing Forward in Faith

As we celebrate God's goodness and provision, we are reminded that our journey has only
just begun. With hearts full of gratitude and faith, we move forward, trusting in God's
guidance and protection. As we embark on this new chapter, we hold onto the promise of
Proverbs 3:5-6: "Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding;
in all your ways submit to Him, and He will make your paths straight."

Let us continue to lift our voices in praise and gratitude, for our God is faithful, and He is our
ultimate provider. Together, let us embrace the path that God has illuminated for Providence
Christian Academy, and may His blessings continue to flow abundantly.

In His Love and Grace,
Linda Temby, Principal

Providence Christian Academy




